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A Special Meeting of the Bryan City School District Board of Education was held on Monday, January 19, 2015 at 
7:00 PM at the Arts and Education Building Auditorium. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
The Board Members present at roll call were Emily Ebaugh, Cindra Keeler, Tom Lingvai, Ryan Miller, and Glen 
Newcomer. 
 
Administrators present were: Diana Savage, and Rob Rosswurm.  Also in attendance were Kraig Beilharz and 
Kent Purk of Beilharz Architects, Michelle Dean of Rudolph-Libbe, Eric Herman of BMU, Josh Ewers of The Bryan 
Times and approximately 40 members of the community.  
 
Public Participation  
Mr. Beilharz and Mr. Purk provided sketches of the exterior of the new 6-12 building and the courtyard.  They 
answered questions relating to the design, courtyard, windows, interior lighting, energy efficiency and cost 
savings measures being taken.  Mrs. Savage also answered questions from the community relating to disposition 
of current buildings and properties.              
 
ADJOURNMENT             14-15 
Tom Lingvai moved and Emily Ebaugh seconded a motion for adjournment. 
 
Roll Call ~ Ayes: Keeler, Lingvai, Miller, Newcomer and Ebaugh.  Nays: None.  Abstain: None. 
Thereupon, the President declared the meeting adjourned at 8:01 PM. 
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